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November 2, 2021 

TO:  Mayor Donna Dodgen and City Council 
 
THRU: Steve Parker 
  City Manager 
 
FROM: Naomi Manski 
  City Secretary 
 
RE:    Guadalupe Appraisal District’s Board of Directors 
 

The terms of all members of the Guadalupe Appraisal District Board of Directors will 

expire on December 31, 2021. If you will recall the City of Seguin City Council nominated 

Darren Dunn for the directorship at the September 7, 2021 meeting. The City of Seguin 

has a total of 221 available votes and is entitled to cast their vote by Resolution and submit 

results to the Chief Appraiser by December 15, 2021.  I am recommending the City of 

Seguin continue to support and cast our vote for Darren Dunn for the directorship to the 

Guadalupe Appraisal District.  The item will be placed on the November 2, 2021 agenda 

for consideration and approval. 

 

 


